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JUSTIN OFFICIALS CONCERN ABOUT LAYOFFS

The article is about the layoffs at the American Airlines maintenance base at Fort Worth Alliance Airport felt by the local residents last week. It causes a

negative impact on the local economy. There are few employees who have been retained but relocated. The company would also make great job cuts further.
Read the full article here:

Justin officials express concern over layoffs



